
I oppose this measure.  Both professional and personally I have seen the effects of the City, County and States inability 

to do their job.  I have rights too but those seem to have been forgotten.  The homeless are committing crimes and 

being held to a different standard than hard working, law abiding, tax paying citizens.   We are already being penalized 

by adding additional security measures, paying for clean ups and being taxed in Metro.  Enough is enough.  Housing First 

does not work.   You have a drug and mental health crisis.   

 


